To whom it may concern,

'I am asking for a waiver of the rental moratorium 8.07i for the following properties.

518 Ferry Street, 820 5 Ave, S, 822 5" Ave. S, and 2120 Vine Street.

518, 820, 822, were rentals before the moratorium was put in place, and 2120 is my wife’s
Grandparent’s house which we would like to keep in the family as a rental.

I can be contacted with any questions at 608-317-7708

Thank You

AN

Josh Pogreba

11-25-13




